
 

 
 

         
     

    
        

  
  

 
 

           
 

 
   

 

    
 
 

 
 

            

       

        

  

 

News from the Monmouth Coun 

CONTACT: Karen Livingstone 
Communications 
732-842-4000, ext. 4256 
klivings@monmouthcountyparks.com 

or 
Patti Conroy 
Visitor Services 
732-842-4000, ext. 4247 
pconroy@monmouthcountyparks.com 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Tuesday, May 21, 2024 

MONMOUTH COUNTY PARK SYSTEM’S DEEP CUT GARDENS TO HOLD OPEN HOUSE 

MIDDLETOWN - Discover Deep Cut Gardens and all its charms during an Open House on Saturday, June 1. From 10 

a.m.-2 p.m. Deep Cut Gardens, located on Red Hill Road, Middletown, will offer garden tours, demonstrations, 

children’s activities and more.  Explore the park in its full glory with displays and gardens in peak bloom. Admission 

and parking are free. 
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Deep Cut Gardens is the Monmouth County Park System’s site dedicated to the home gardener. Its gardens and 

greenhouses are a living catalog of cultivated and native plant materials. For more information on Deep Cut 

Gardens or the Monmouth County Park System, visit www.MonmouthCountyParks.com or call the Park System at 

732-842-4000. The TTY/TDD number for people with hearing impairment is 711. The Monmouth County Park 

System, created in 1960 by the Monmouth County Board of County Commissioners, is Monmouth County’s Open 

Space, Parks and Recreation agency. 
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